
The Steam Covid Vaccination Centre is now available for all first and second doses via the National Booking System (Telephone 119) or via the link
https://www.nhs.uk/.../coro.../book-coronavirus-vaccination/ as part of a national requirement of the vaccination programme.
 
As such all appointments for those eligible for a first vaccination will have to be booked through this service and can no longer be booked through our surgery.
 
If you have already received a first dose through us the second dose will still be arranged by us.
 
We are aware vaccine appointments are limited at the moment but more appointments will be added as soon as confirmation of vaccine supplies is received (as advised nationally supplies are limited).
 
Many thanks for your support in these difficult times.

